
Monday 4  Augustth

Drop in between 12:00pm - 2:00pm
Canalside, WS3 3AZ

WALSALL

REFLEXIONS
DROP-IN
SESSION

Parents can learn what the Reflexions service is and
what support we may be able to offer to young people

and share any concerns about their child which
Reflexions may be able to support. 

Come and drop in and see the Reflexions team for young
people to talk about any difficulties and concerns they

may be having in a confidential space. 


